

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Wednesday 3rd May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

The school will be celebrating the King's Coronation by asking the children to come to school dressed in red, white and blue this Friday 5/5/23. The school will be closed on Monday 8th May as it is an extra bank holiday to mark the Coronation celebrations.

rture.

PTA

Thank you to the parents/carers who have informed us of their attendance at the PTA Meeting taking place on Thursday 11th May at the Bevano in Urmston at 7pm. We look forward to seeing you there and coming up with new ways of fundraising for our school.

General Uniform

With the warm weather hopefully approaching us children are able to wear the summer uniform. Please ensure this is clearly labelled with your child's name. Additionally if your child is wearing a shirt to school, this must be worn with a school tie unless your child is wearing a school polo shirt (part of the summer uniform).

ate & de

Yours sincerely

Mr Smith and Mrs Atherton





